
Circle of Life
English

One of our key texts this 
term will be ‘The Explorer’ 
by Katherine Rundell. We 
will be using this book as an 
inspiration for our own 
scary tale full of suspense. 
Our non-fiction piece of 
writing this term will be 
instructions.

Maths
In maths this term, we will be learning 
how to multiply using long 
multiplication and divide using the 
short division method. We will also be 
continuing our learning of fractions.

Science
In Science, our unit of learning is 
‘Living Things and their Habitat’. 
We will be learning about life 
cycles, the parts of flowering 
plants and looking into the work 
of Sir David Attenborough and 
Jane Goodall.

DT: We will be making our own pitta 
bread
Computing: Online safety
Music: String - Ukulele 
PE: Basketball and Gymnastics
PSHE: Dreams and Goals
RE: Christianity. We will be 
investigating this key question - 
‘What does it mean if Christians 
believe God is holy and loving?’

Important information:
- During the cold months, it is really important 
that all children have coats in school. Please 
could all property be named. Thank you.
- Please continue to encourage the children with 
completing their LKL. This consists of a CGP task, 
MyMaths, TTRockstars, recording their daily 
reading on Boom Reader and spelling practise. 
Thank you.
- Upcoming trip to Seven Sisters Country Park 
this term - more to follow soon

Geography
We will be studying our local area during 
Term 3 through understanding mapping, 
fieldwork and data. We will link our learning in 
Geography with our trip to Seven Sisters.
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